
HELLO, SOUTH POPLAR FAMILIES!  
 

As we wrap up today, we are making final preparations for the exciting final 12 days of 

the school year. Please read this newsletter carefully in order to ensure that you don’t miss 

out on any of the fun! 

Mrs. Shannon Manky  

 
 

Coffee & Connect: Wednesdays @ 8:30am  
Every Wednesday parents are invited to stick around for a quick coffee & a chance to connect in our LLC. 

Our sessions will continue June 12th & 19th. 
There will be coffee, Timbits, and some valuable Q&A time. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

 

South Poplar PAC INFO 
Freezie Fridays Summer Sugar Cookie Fundraiser 

Every Friday (after school) in June is FREEZIE FRIDAY. 
PAC Volunteers will be selling GIGANTIC 

freezies under the gazebo @ 2:26pm. 
 

$2 for Whole Freezie 

$1 for ½ Freezie 
 

CASH ONLY! 
 

*In order to speed up the line, students 

will not get to choose the colour of the 

freezie that they receive. 
 

 

The Last No Uni for $2 of the year 
This Friday, June 14th is …  

“Wear REGULAR CLOTHES” Day. 
 

Yearbook 
The Yearbook is now up and available for purchase on 

Munchalunch. If you expressed an interest in purchasing a 

yearbook, please pop onto Munchalunch and process your 

payment ASAP. 
 

Celebrating 2023-24 & preparing for 2024-25  
Last Tuesday was our final PAC meeting of the year. We celebrated all we accomplished this year, including: 

♥ All kinds of money that was raised through fundraisers, hot lunches, popcorn days, Carnival, etc. 

♥ Some significant work that was done 

♥ Ways that the PAC gave to the school … especially our gorgeous new athletic jerseys 

♥ And more!!! 
 

Big thank you to the PAC Executive & Coordinators that have volunteered their help for 2024-2025: 

 Co-Presidents: Adam Hooper & Rani Prakash 

 Vice-President: Chan Rai 

 Treasurer: Reena Arora 

 Hot Lunch Coordinators: Rani Prakash & Candace Payne 

 Secretary: Looking for volunteer(s) 

 DPAC Rep: Looking for volunteer(s) 

 Fundraising Coordinator(s): Looking for volunteer(s) 
 

 

Our apologies for 

running out of freezies 

last Friday. Sales were 

greater than we ever 

imagined. 
 

Our freezer is all 

stocked up and ready 

for your business this 

Friday! 

WE WON’T RUN OUT! 



Sports Day: June 20th   
Sports Day is right around the corner, and we CANNOT wait!! 

This is an amazing day for our entire school community, filled with fun in the sun. 
 

We are looking for volunteers to help run stations from 8:35 – 11:50am. 

If you can help (and have your criminal record check completed), please email Mrs. Yeoman’s 

(melissa.yeomans@abbyschools.ca) to let her know. 
 

More information will be coming out soon regarding: 

 Team Colours: All students will be assigned to a colour team. (Students are invited to wear their team 

colour for the day.) 

 Concession: Students can bring some $$ to buy treats from the PAC’s concession stand. 

 BBQ purchases will be available for parents. 
 

 

Student Fees & Library Fines  
Our year had been jam-packed with exciting learning opportunities, including Field Trips, guest speakers, 

and special workshops. Any costs to students/families have been processed through School Cash Online. 
 

Please make sure that ALL outstanding fees and lost library book fines are paid as soon as possible. 

➢ Final charges for lost library books will be posted to students accounts by Friday, June 14th 
 

 

Planning for The Upcoming School Year  
Are you leaving South Poplar? Please let us know as soon as possible.  
 

Do you know anyone interested in joining South Poplar? We have a few spots in some of our grades.  
 

Please contact Mrs. Smith (as soon as possible) regarding students coming or going for the upcoming year. 
 

 

Last Day of School: June 27th   
SAVE THE DATE, as special plans are being made for a fabulous last day of the 2023-2024 school year! 

Mark your calendar as you may want to join in on our special assembly which includes reminiscing about the 

year, bidding farewell to some of our staff, and recognizing the accomplishments of our Wildcats. 
 

 

  

mailto:melissa.yeomans@abbyschools.ca


June 10 June 11 June 12 June 13 June 14 
  

 
ALL Library Books 

are DUE TODAY! 

WILDCAT 

WEDNESDAY 
 

 

Coffee & 

Connect 

(8:30-9:00)  
 

 

1:45 – Wildcat Assembly 

 

 

Miss Heidi (Div. 8-12) 

 

 

 

 

Deadline to order 

Hot Lunch: Hot Dogs 

(June 20th) 

No Uni for $2: 

Wear Regular Clothes 

 

Deadline to order 

Summer Sugar Cookies 

(Delivered June 24th) 

 

Freezie Friday @ 2:26pm 

 

 

Gr. 5 Farewell Event 

6:30 – 8:30pm 

 

June 17 June 18 June 19 June 20 June 21 
 

Miss Heidi (Div. 8-12) 

 

 

Div. 9 & 10 

@ Greater 

Vancouver Zoo 

WILDCAT 

WEDNESDAY 
 

 

Coffee & 

Connect 

(8:30-9:00)  
 

 

Div. 7 & 8 

@ Aldor Acres 

 

 

 
SPORTS DAY 

 

 

 

 
Hot Lunch: Hotdogs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Indigenous 

Peoples Day 

(Wear Orange Shirts) 

 

 

Freezie Friday @ 2:26pm 

 

June 24 June 25 June 26 June 27  
 

Summer Sugar Cookies 

will be delivered to 

students that 

purchased. 

 WILDCAT 

WEDNESDAY 
 

Last Day for Students 

 
 

 


